Subject:

FW: Hughes proposal to take private land out of Deer/Elk hunting District 420

From: Ron Sherer < 7rsherer@itstriangle.com Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 8:48 AM To: Kujala, Quentin < qkujala@mt.gov

Cc: CommissionerRegion4@mtfwp.org; Loecker, Cory <cloecker@mt.gov>; Kolbe, Jay <<u>ikolbe@mt.gov</u>> **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Re: Hughes proposal to take private land out of Deer/Elk hunting District 420

Good morning Quentin, could you make sure all the FWP commissioners get this, Thanks Ron Sherer

To the FWP Commission:

The following private landowners in Region 4, Deer/Elk area 420, request to schedule a meeting with the area biologist, game manager, all interested private landowners in 420, and the local FWP Commissioner to discuss the impacts the Hughes proposal to take private land out of area 420 would have and look at other ways to address the Hughes concerns. If it is not possible to schedule a meeting before the 12/14 commission meeting to finalize the tentative season recommendations we want to go on record that we oppose the proposal and request that it not be considered for tentative approval. Thank you,

Ron Sherer
Dale Schaefer
Matt Neumann
Bruce Neumann
Mark Rogers
Layton Perry